
Public Notice 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE LAGUNA COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 
 COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Directors of the Laguna 
County Sanitation District (Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors) on June 15, 2021 at 
9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter.  Due to pandemic restrictions, only remote virtual participation is 
allowed.  Please see www.countyof sb.org for web streaming of the meeting, agenda, 
supplemental materials, and minutes.  Page two of the agenda describes public participation 
options to provide testimony on actions considering the adoption of the ordinance setting service 
charges for fiscal year 2021-2022, adoption of the resolution regarding the collection of said 
charges on the tax rolls, and approving the proposed California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA) exemption per CEQA Guidelines (CCR Section 15273(a)(1)-(4)).  A copy of a report 
with the proposed charges by parcel can be viewed with the materials docketed for this item in 
the agenda.  This information may also be obtained by calling the Laguna County Sanitation 
District office at (805) 803-8750 during business hours.  Comments, objections or protests to the 
adoption of the proposed charges may be presented at the hearing or filed with the Clerk of the 
Board before the public hearing, whose address is 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, 
California, 93101.   
 
 


